Dear parents/carers,

We are writing to inform you about our goal to raise money for “Operation Fishergate
Rocking-Horse”.

We were shown a picture of 4 boys that were about 4 or 5 years old. The boys shown in that
picture were on the 2 rocking-horses that we found in our school basement. We contacted
Fangfoss Rocking Horse Shop; they mentioned that it will cost £1995 per rocking horse to be
repaired. Since they were so kind, they offered us the deal that if we pay £1995 they will repair
both. We have launched a Go Fund Me page to raise funds. If you would be able to make a
donation, any contributions would be hugely appreciated. If you know anyone who would be
interested in helping us reach our fundraising target, please help us spread the word and share
it with them! You can find the Go Fund Me page here: https://gofund.me/d4bb447 1

On the 18th of March, there is going to be a bake sale at which we are trying to raise a portion
of the money. To help, you could bring in cakes to sell or come on the 18th of March and buy the
cakes displayed. The bake sale will be in the playground at the end of the day.

Thank you.

Kind regards,
The ‘Operation Rocking-Horse’ Team


https://gofund.me/d4bb4471

